
 
HAMPDEN 

MASSACHUSETTS 

                        
     

	
GOVERNMENT STUDY COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 
Meeting: April 1, 2024; 6:50pm 

 
Attendees: 
 Cliff Bombard X Keith Pixley 
 Michal Boudreau X Luis Severino 
X Eric Brewer   
X Donna Hatch   
 John Matthews   
 
Prior to our April 1st  meeting, the GSC met with the BOS at 6:15 to discuss the five proposed warrant 
articles. A Zoom recording of that discussion will be available as part of the April 1st BOS meeting. 
 
Minutes for March 26th were accepted. 
 
Minutes 
Meeting called to order at 6:50. 
 
The REPORT OF THE GOVERNMENT STUDY COMMITTEE HAMPDEN MA (dated March 2024) was 
submitted to the Town Administrator on March 20th and can be found here: 

https://www.hampdenma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif656/f/news/gsc_report_to_hampden_fin
al_032024.pdf  

 
We reviewed a draft Summary (dated April 4, 2024) of the GSC’s full report and finalized it for use as 
handouts at the Community Forum. A Forum notice will also be put on Facebook. 
D Hatch will reach out the Police Chief about having the electronic sign display Forum information.  
 
COMMUNITY FORUM: The  Forum which will be held in April 4 from 6:30pm – 8:00pm in the Town House 
Auditorium. Notices were sent to The Times and Reminder. The robo call, text messages and emails were 
sent by the Town Administrator on April 1 advising residents of the upcoming forum.   
 
The Committee adjourned at 8:50pm. 
 
Next Meeting:    April 8, 2024 

https://www.hampdenma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif656/f/news/gsc_report_to_hampden_final_032024.pdf
https://www.hampdenma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif656/f/news/gsc_report_to_hampden_final_032024.pdf

